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GTG Builders
R E V I E W

Adrienne O.
Ringoes , NJ
Aug 01, 2016

GTG Builders is doing a phenomenal job renovating
my bathrooms. Andrew and Paul are prompt,
professional, and do excellent work. They have
walked me through the project step by step and have
even helped with design ideas. The house is always
left impeccably clean and the guys have been very
respectful of the work schedule I requested. Whenever
I have questions or concerns, my texts and phone calls
are returned almost immediately. My hall bathroom is
gorgeous and I can’t wait to see the master. Would
definitely recommend them!

R E V I E W

Kelly S.
Summit, NJ
Apr 19, 2016

It has been a great experience.

R E V I E W

Rich M.
Summit, NJ
Apr 11, 2016

GTG Builders were excellent to work with throughout
the course of our addition/renovation project. They
were responsive and solution orientated if we ran into
any obstacles. They managed the process efficiently
including dealing with the town to have inspections
lined up immediately upon completion of certain
phases which kept the project on schedule. We work
was completed well within the projected time frame
and we are thrilled with the quality. My wife and I
would absolutely recommend GTG Builders to friends
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As a GuildQuality Guildmember,

GTG Builders relies on our customer

surveying to help them deliver an

exceptional customer experience.

We have surveyed customers on

behalf of GTG Builders in Ringoes,

NJ; Annandale, NJ; Stockton, NJ;

Summit, NJ; Berkley Heights, NJ;

Princeton, NJ; Trenton, NJ; Clinton,

NJ; Flemington, NJ; Lebanon, NJ;

and 2 other cities in New Jersey.

Page 1 of 3 Visit www.guildquality.com to learn more about the customer feedback in

this report. Visit www.gtgcustomhomebuilders.com for more about GTG

Builders.
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Rich M.
Summit, NJ
Dec 28, 2015

GTG has been great to work with and have guided us
along this process. They helped us resolve issues we
had that were outside of their responsibilities and have
worked with the town to insure that inspections were
timed up to happen quickly as different stages were
completed in order to keep the job moving. GTG
Builders are responsive to questions/concerns and are
very solution oriented. I would absolutely recommend
them to others looking to begin a
construction/renovation

R E V I E W

Karen G.
Ringoes, NJ
Nov 01, 2015

Andrew, Paul, and Bob are a great team and did a
great job on our renovation project, which included a
full kitchen renovation, two full baths, and a mud
room. They consistently met with me to discuss the
project, consider my ideas and bring their own ideas
to execute a project that met my needs. The project
was completed within the window of time that
Andrew had committed to, and the outcome exceeded
our expectations. Andrew is very patient, and always
follows through. When challenges arose in the
project, Andrew communicated to us and always
provided solutions. Andrew also went above and
beyond expectations as issues arose in our home, even
if they were not related to the scope of work. We
would recommend Andrew and GTG builders.

R E V I E W

Matthew B.
Short Hills, NJ
Oct 26, 2015

GTG Builders became apart of the family. They
shared our vision and executed on the project in a
manner that exceeded our expectations.
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Matthew H.
Berkley Heights, NJ
Oct 15, 2015

GTG Builders is an extremely professional and
conscientious outfit. My wife and I contacted them for
a complete gut and remodel of an older home we had
just purchased. Before they started the job, we
discussed design, timeline, money and priorities and
we all had a clear picture of how the job would
progress before the first payment was requested. The
total cost at the end of the job closely resembled the
original quoted price and the work was beautiful. We
love our house and strongly recommend GTG
Builders to anyone looking to build or remodel.

R E V I E W

D.R.C.
Clinton, NJ
Oct 11, 2015

That rare combination of quality workmanship with
excellent personal communication and commitment to
the job. Brought them back for a second job - and will
for the next.
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